
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 12 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 11 March 2021 

   

Question  Since the council set its budget on 18 February 2021, 

additional funding from the Scottish Government is expected 

to be available for use in 2021-22.   

Can the Convener detail: 

a) the level of funding expected; 

b) how the funding will be matched to council priorities; 

and  

c) the process by which decisions over the additional 

funding will be made. 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


